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On 03 Jan 17 at 1400 UTC a Landing Craft vessel was attacked in position 1304N 04308E 
(30nm North of the Bab el Mandeb strait). The source of this attack is currently under 
investigation, however initial assessments suggest that the attack is a consequence of the 
ongoing Yemen conflict.  Vessels are to remain vigilant and report all suspicious activity to 
UKMTO at watchkeepers@ukmto.org or +44 2392222060. 
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